
EDUCATION CUM AWARENESS PROGRAMME ON RTI 

The one session on May 13, 2024 was conducted for the Central Council for Research in 

Yoga and Naturopathy Staff to spread the awareness about the Right to Information Act 

2005 its importance and the various ways through which the citizens can obtain information. 

The session was conducted by Shri. Prakash Sejwal in which more than 30 people 

participated. 

 

Shri. Prakash Sejwal thanked Dr. Raghavendra Rao M. (Director CCRYN) for being the 

resource person to disseminate the awareness about RTI and all the CCRYN Staff for 

attending and actively participating in the discussion at the end. 
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